# **Events & News from the Pleasant Hill Education Commission**

March 20 2017

#### Job Fair at Diablo Valley College



DVC will have over 75 employers visiting the campus quad (Commons area) on March 23 to hire students for local jobs and internships. Bring your class or send your students for extra credit. Students can view the list of participating employers

at <a href="http://www.dvc.edu/career-events">http://www.dvc.edu/career-events</a>. The Fair is from 10 am to 1 pm.

Whether it's an internship or volunteer program preparing our students with industry skills, or a part-time job where they can develop valuable transferrable skills, our students need to know about these opportunities and how they will benefit them in this competitive market.



### **Vocational College & Career Day**

The Pleasant Hill Education Commission presents an opportunity to explore the world of non-traditional learning and careers available after high school.

Tuesday, April 11th

## 2:40 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. College Park High School Multi-Use Room



#### President's Volunteer Service Award

The President's Volunteer Service Award recognizes, celebrates and inspires volunteerism, service and citizenship in the community. The award is available to all K-12 students in Pleasant Hill through the Education Commission.

Why participate? Presidential recognition sets you apart from your peers. It is a tremendous honor. Even though you may not seek recognition, your example can deliver a powerful message that encourages others to take action. The award can be a strong addition to your resume and/or college application.

How to Participate
To get started, here is what you need to do:

- Register on the PVSA website
- Create your profile
- Join the City of Pleasant Hill team using this Record of Service Key: RNH-46691
- Track and submit your hours under the 'My Service' tab

The City of Pleasant Hill will award those who have the completed the required number of hours of service during the 12-month time period of September 1st through August 31st. Awards will be presented in late fall.

Questions? Please contact our Education Commissioner PVSA Coordinators, <u>Joann Jacobs</u> at thinknow7@aol.com or <u>Kelly St. Germain</u> at kellysaint@comcast.net.

City of Pleasant Hill, 100 Gregory Lane, Pleasant Hill, CA 94523

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by mnelis@pleasanthillca.org in collaboration with

